
From: ruth bryant [mailto:ruthsramblins@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2014 5:48 AM 
To: PDX Comp Plan 
Subject: PSC Comprehensive Plan Testimony 
 
We support the rezone to R7.  Thank you. 
Respectfully submitted, 
William & Julie Reiersgaard 
6412 SE Reed College Place 
Portland OR 97202 
 


